
 

 

Kilteely,  Co. Limerick. 

Phone: 061- 384568                           email: kilteelyns@outlook.com 

            Website: www.kilteelyns.ie 

          18th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Confirmation 
Congratulations to Darragh Kennedy and Tommy Kiely who received their Confirmation from 
Archbishop Kieran O’ Reilly today.  
 
Hurling Coaching 
This Friday will be the last week of hurling coaching this. Please bring a hurley and helmet if you have 
them. 
 
Football 
Well done to 3rd, 4th and 5th Class who played matches against Barna and Cloverfield last Thursday. 
 
School Closures 
The school will be closed on Monday, 2nd May for the Bank Holiday and Friday 3rd June and Monday 
6th June.  School will close at 12.30 on Thursday 3rd June to facilitate staff training in the new Primary 
Language Curriculum. The list of closures and other information can be found on our school website: 
www.kilteelyns.ie 
 
Seanós Dancing 
Dancing with Pat O’ Dea will continue on Friday. 
 
Fun & Fitness 
Fun & Fitness with School Fitness Ireland continues this Thursday. 
 
Green Flag 
We will receive our Green Flag in a virtual ceremony on Wednesday, May 25th. We will plan a flag 
raising ceremony before the end of the school year. 
 
School Tour 
We will be going to Fota Wildlife Park on Friday, June 17th.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 
 
Sarah Jones 
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